
Read Write Inc. 

Miss Hazleton’s phonics group have 

learned: 

 

y, w, z and x 

 

Miss Smith’s phonics group have learned: 

g, o and c 

 

  

Week 3 

Arrrr me mateys! This week, Reception have been pirates! We have dug 

in the sand for gold coins, created messages in a bottle and found 

treasure on our walk. Luckily, no one has had to walk the plank…yet! 

We have also tried really hard to show kindness all day every day and 

have received kindness tokens to recognise our kind actions.  

 

  

RWI Parent Workshop 

 

Reminder: An RWI parent workshop is 

taking place at 2:15 on Monday 22nd 

November for all Reception and Year 1 

parents. Please let Miss Smith or the 

office know if you are able to attend. 

It won’t be long until Christmas 

begins in Reception. We are 

really looking forward to our 

Christmas Craft morning and 

afternoon and we hope that as 

many of you as possible are able 

to join us. If you are unable to 

join yourself, other family 

members are more than welcome 

to celebrate with us. 

 

We are also really looking 

forward to walking to the post 

box to post letters to Santa on 

Monday 6th November. 

What have we been learning in Early Years this 

week?  

19th November 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Week 

RWI  Mathematics  Provision  
Miss Hazelton’s group will recapping any 

sound gaps as they have now learned all 

of the single letter sounds! 

 

Miss Smith’s group will be learning: 

 

g, c, k, u 

Next week, we will be 

investigating the composition of 

numbers. 

 

We will also be subitising 

(recognising numbers in patterns) 

in the provision. 

Our provision next week will continue 

with our pirate theme. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


